
 

 

 

 

 

 

Carclaze Newsletter  

Friday 6 October 2020 

Email:  emoseley@carclazesch. org  

head@carclazesch.org 

acolwill@carclazesch.org 

For mental health support: 

slenz-williams@carclazesch.org 

For safeguarding concerns: 

primarysafeguarding@carclazesch.org 

Telephone: 01726 74194 

Website: www.carclazesch.org 

Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for all your support 
this term. Despite all the Covid-19 
protocols in place we have 
managed a smooth return to 
school. 

We will continue the system as it 
is currently running after  half 
term as we are now all familiar 
with it. 

We would like to say a huge thank 
you to Asda for all the wonderful 
items they gave us for our 
Breakfast/After School club. 

   

I hope you have a fantastic half 
term break.  

Kind regards 

Simon Pollard 

Head Teacher 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-
care/public-health-cornwall/information-about-
coronavirus-covid-19/your-health-symptoms-and-
staying-safe/getting-tested-for-covid-19 

 

Please see above link to Cornwall Council Guidance 
on getting a test for Covid: 

Where are the test centres in Cornwall? 

There are normally 4 mobile testing units that work 
across Cornwall, but you must book a test and not 
just turn up, as you may be turned away. 

The website or 119 hold details of where the testing 
units are going to be, but these only appear a few 
hours before the morning and afternoon session of 
testing begins. 

Service locations sometimes vary but are often 
available in the following areas, but as they rotate 
venues often, there will be differing availability. 

 Camborne 

 Falmouth 

 St. Austell 

 Bude 

 Launceston 
There are also permanent testing facility available at 
Plymouth and Exeter. 

Please only get a test if you have symptoms.  

eSchools / spellings 

The reason why we send spellings home via 

eSchools is so that everyone gets in the habit 

of regularly logging in because if there is a   

local lockdown or children are self-isolating 

this will be the main method for providing 

work. 

If you need a printed spelling list please let 

your child’s class teacher know. 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/public-health-cornwall/information-about-coronavirus-covid-19/your-health-symptoms-and-staying-safe/getting-tested-for-covid-19
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/public-health-cornwall/information-about-coronavirus-covid-19/your-health-symptoms-and-staying-safe/getting-tested-for-covid-19
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/public-health-cornwall/information-about-coronavirus-covid-19/your-health-symptoms-and-staying-safe/getting-tested-for-covid-19
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/public-health-cornwall/information-about-coronavirus-covid-19/your-health-symptoms-and-staying-safe/getting-tested-for-covid-19


Celebration Certificates  

Polkerris -  Co-operation - L.Monk and                    

Celebration - M.Bone  

Charlestown -  Co-operation - M.Vercoe 

and Celebration - E.Cockayne  

Pisky Cove - Co-operation - H.Waite and        

Celebration - F.Blundell  

Greenaway - Co-operation - P.Pollington 

and Celebration - M.Tree 

Harlyn Bay -  Co-operation - C.Rudd and        

Celebration - A.Davis 

Porthluney - Co-operation - L.Jordan and      

Celebration - J.Higginson 

Hemmick - Co-operation - E.Trudgeon 

and     Celebration - E.O’Byrne  

Polzeath - Co-operation - Z.Sanders and        

Celebration - L.Sampson 

Diary Dates 2020 

Half Term - Monday 19 October to Friday 

30 October 20  

BACK TO SCHOOL MONDAY 2               

NOVEMBER 2020! 

Christmas Holidays - Friday 18              

December to Monday 4 January 21 

Wednesday 4 and Thursday 5 November 

- Individual School Photos being taken.  

Harlequins Photography.   

Pre Loved Book Sale 

Outside of the School Office - dona-

tions can be left in the pink bucket.  

Many Thanks for your support! 

Hand Sanitiser 

We have plenty of hand sanitiser 

in school so we request that 

children do not bring their own. 

The most effective way to keep 

Covid-19 away is regularly 

handwashing with soap and water.  

The children are supervised 

washing their hands throughout 

the day. 

DATA COLLECTION SHEETS 

Please can all data collection 

sheets be returned to school by 

Wednesday 4th November    

latest.  Don’t forget to check, 

sign and make any changes  

necessary before returning 

them to school. 



Millionaire Readers - 

Receiving their Gold 

Badges this week: 

 



 

WELCOME 

Welcome to the Friends of Carclaze page.  We are a group of  

parents and staff who do all we can to fundraise for the School.  

In the past we have bought a new stage, outside play equipment,      

funded a cinema trip for the whole school and much much more. 

If you would like to know more about what we do and how you 

can help, please see Alisa Shopland in the office or email         

Kerry.Friends@outlook.com for more information.  We are       

always looking for new parents with new ideas to help us. 

Our next meeting will be held on     

Wednesday 11th November at 7.30pm via 

Zoom.  We will be discussing the end of 

term events and cinema trip. 

We have registered with a few organisations which give a percentage of every sale to the 

School.  So please bear these in mind when  doing your Christmas or everyday shopping! 

They are as follows: 

https://www.stikins.co.uk/ quote Carclaze’s code 3583 - we get a return of 15% 

Amazon Smile - 0.5% of every sale 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofcarclaze/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming fundraising events: 

 

Friday 11th December - Whole School Cinema Trip 

Friday 18th December - Break the Rules Day - 
more details to follow! 

https://www.stikins.co.uk/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofcarclaze/







